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MESSAGE FROM 
MRS LAWRENCE

  

                                                                                                                                                             

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week we have the great pleasure of celebrating our Y6 netball team! 
Congratulations to the amazing girls for their outstanding victory in the 
Bromley High tournament. Their teamwork, dedication, and sportsmanship 
were truly inspiring, leading them to a well-deserved joint win. The girls 
trained hard, showed great determination, and played with great enthusiasm. 
We are so proud of their achievement and look forward to more success in the 
future! A special thank you to Mrs Horgan and Mrs Sanford for facilitating and 
preparing the team for this event. 

Our wonderful Year 2 Crayon class put on an incredible assembly this week, 
showcasing their learning and creativity. Mrs Lucas has shared that it was 
wonderful to see how much they have learned and grown this term. A huge 
thank you to the Year 2 team for preparing the children, and of course, to our 
parents for their ongoing support. Well done, Year 2!

We are pleased to share that sickness levels across the school have 
dramatically reduced this week. Thank you to all our families for following 
health guidelines and keeping unwell children at home, or collecting them from 
school when necessary. This has helped to ensure a healthier environment for 
everyone, and we appreciate your continued support in keeping our school 
community well.

Have a wonderful weekend,

Mrs Lawrence
Headteacher and Safeguarding Lead

Weekly Whole School 
Attendance 91.4%
Weekly Class Attendance

Excellent attendance ‘gold’ 
98-100%

No Classes 

     Good attendance ‘green’
96-97.9%

Fred Class - 9.6.3% 

Well Done!

Stars of the Week

Caterpillar - Morgan F 
Tiger - Archie F 
Elmer - Charlotte C
Chameleon - Theo B 
Crayon - Jay H-B 
Charlie Cook - Matilda S  
Sofia Valdez - Lily M  
Gregory Cool - Sienna W 
Chaya - Niamh C
Ebenezer Tweezer - Ayaah H 
Pevensie - Rosie M 
Gelifen - Caroline T 
Fred - Frankie W 
Skellig - Darcee L
Aspire - Poppy M 

Congratulations!

House Points

            Attenborough   
Rowling
Hawking
 Holmes

On Tuesday, a composed team of netballers took part in a friendly 
tournament against other schools at Bromley High School, which was 
massive! We played four games; First 
game was a 0-0 draw, second game we 
won 2-0, third game we won 3-0 and the 
fourth game we won a whopping 5-0. 
Overall we came joint first place for our 
section. It doesn’t really matter if we 
won or lost because we all had a super 
time and enjoyed ourselves. Huge thank you to Mrs Horgan (our 
lovely trainer) and Mrs Sanford for cheering us on. Plus a big thanks 
to our taxi drivers taking us there and back!

Netball Report by Olivia E, Y6 



              
MAKATON
Sign of the Week

                                                                      

 

 Miss Knott 

 HAVE A FANTASTIC WEEKEND  
https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/

Weekly Lunch Menus
We will continue sending out weekly menus each Friday afternoon as we feel this is working well for families and keeps this 

fresh in your inbox!

Mrs Freeman

4th April - Friends Easter Egg Hunt 
(more details to follow from the 
Friends)

4th April - Easter Bonnet Competition 
(more details to follow from the 
Friends)

4th April - Headteacher Awards 
Assembly - invite only

28th April - Ambassador assembly - 
invite only

30th April - ORT Class Assembly 9am 
KS1 Hall

7th May - ORC Class Assembly 9am 
KS1 Hall

19th May - Sponsored Bounce (more 
details to follow from the Friends)

21st May - 1C Class Assembly 9am 
KS1 Hall

6th June - Sports Day / Summer Fair

16th June - Special Recognition 
Assembly 9am (Invitation only)

27th June - Inicio Trust Day (Inset 
Day)

DIARY DATES
Keep a note!

Sports Day and 
Summer Fair

Roll of Honour 

Roll of Honour

                                                

                              

LANGUAGE OF THE 
MONTH
French

Hello: Bonjour

Goodbye:  Au Revoir

Thank you:  Merci

REMINDER!
A polite reminder that 
Sports Day and the 

Summer Fair are on the 
6th June. This is a 

change from the 27th 
June, which is a Trust 

wide INSET day. Reserve 
Sports Day (in case of 

bad weather) remains as 
8th July. 

             
Roll of Honour

                                             

Shop 

                                                   

                              

Ruby M (Year 5) and 
Jasmine M (Year 1) 
took part in a dance 
competition on 
Sunday- both girls 
were amazing and we 
are extremely proud.

Woody Newman (Year 1) 
took part in the British 
opening championships last 
weekend in his group (6 
years and under) and won! 
Woody won all of his rounds 
against other competitors 
from all over the uk, 
displaying skill and 
determination.

https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/

